
 

  

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                                               No. 12-28 
DATE: June 7, 2012 
CONTACT: Kim Stryker, FSS Program Manager, (907) 269-7583 

 
Safeway Lasagna Recalled for Undeclared Allergens 

 
(JUNEAU, AK) – Windsor Quality Food Company has issued a recall for frozen 
Safeway lasagna products that may have been inadvertently packaged in the 
wrong cartons. The company discovered the problem when they received 
consumer complaints that the meat lasagna may have been incorrectly 
packaged in Safeway cheese lasagna cartons with corresponding labels that did 
not list egg and soy allergenic ingredients contained in the meat lasagna.   
 
Affected products are: 

• Retail cartons of “Safeway Select” Five Cheese Lasagna, Best By Date of 
April 4, 2013. 

• Shipping cases of “Safeway Select Meat Lasagna” with a Best By Date of 
April 4, 2013. 

 
The Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation has confirmed the 
distribution of the recalled products in Alaska. 
 
No illnesses or adverse reactions have been reported in Alaska or other states. 
Individuals concerned about a reaction should contact a healthcare provider.  
 
Consumers with questions about the recall should contact Windsor Customer 
Service at 800-548-6363.  
 
For more recall details, please visit: 
http://www.fsis.usda.gov/News_&_Events/Recall_038_2012_Release/index.asp.   
  
For more information on recalls affecting Alaskans, visit DEC’s website:  
http://www.dec.alaska.gov/eh/fss/recalls/recallsalerts.html.  
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